TOWN OF LEDYARD

CONNECTICUT
TOWN COUNCIL

741 Colonel Ledyard Highway
Ledyard, CT 06339

(860) 464-3203
council@ledyardct.org

August 12, 2025

SCWA Representative Advisory Board
1649 Route 12 Gales Ferry Commons
P.O. Box 415

Gales Ferry, Connecticut 06335

Dear Representative Advisory Board:
At its meeting on August 6, 2025, the Ledyard Town Council reappointed Mr. Michael
Cherry (U) 5 Whippoorwill Drive, Gales Ferry to serve as the Mayor's Representative to the

Southeastern Connecticut Water Authority (SCWA) to complete a two (2) year term ending
August 31, 2027.

Please find attached a copy of Mr. Cherry’s appointment letter along with their contact
information
Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at (860) 464-3203.
Sincerely,
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Roxanne M. Maher
Administrative Assistant
To the Ledyard Town Council
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TOWN OF LEDYARD

CONNECTICUT
TOWN COUNCIL

Chairman Gary St. Vil 741 Colonel Ledyard Highway
Ledyard, CT 06339
(860) 464-3203
towncouncil@ledyardct.org

August 12, 2025
Mr. Michael Cherry
5 Whilpporwill Drive
Gales Ferry, Connecticut 06335

Dear Mr. Cherry:
CONGRATULATIONS! The Town Council, at its meeting on August 6, 2025 reappointed
you as the Mayor’s Representative to serve on the Southeastern CT Water Authority, to complete a

two (2) year term ending August 31, 2027.

It is customary and traditional to be sworn-in by the Town Clerk prior to assuming your duties.
Please bring a copy of this letter with you and try to have this accomplished as soon as possible.

Town Hall business hours are Monday through Thursday, 7:30 a.m. to 4:45 p.m.
Thank you for your willingness to continue to serve the Town of Ledyard.
Sincerely,

e

April Brunelle
Chairman Pro-tem

cc: Town Clerk
Southeastern CT Water Authority
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